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Friday 3rd July 2020 
Dear Parents, 

Our Christian Value this half term is: 
Respect: 

Do to others as you would have them do to you’ (Matthew 7:12) 
The most important way that we help and support those who are important to us is to pray for them. 

Each one of us is unique and everyone is special.  
It is important to respect and value difference. 

Jesus recognises those differences and respects us all as his friends.  
We are asked by God to respect each other in the same way that Jesus did. 

Celebrating our children: 

 
What Would Jesus Do Awards:  
Honey Bees: Kadey – she’s is there for everyone 
and caring for everyone. A truly lovely friend. 

Discovery: Hallie – for being incredibly helpful. 
Very proud of her using her Christian value of 
Service.  

Atlantis:  Josh E- For showing great confidence 
when orally reviewing one of his favourite 
video games! 
Enterprise: George for using compassion and 
looking after gods creature, he 
saved a baby bird that had got stuck in a tree in
 the garden today he made sure it was ok  
then set it free 
Endeavour: George – listening respectfully to 
the views of others on our class Zoom and then 
adding his opinion with care and thought. 
 

 
Atlantis- Leo 
Enterprise- Harry, Charlie, Jacob 
Endeavour- Charlie, Adam, Robert, Sophie and 
Leo 
 
Stars of the Week:  

Honey Bees: Thomas w – for writing 
independently and coming to tell Miss 
Topping what he is writing! Ready for 
Reception!  

 

Discovery Class: Rosie – for giving absolutely 
everything a go. An absolute star. 

Atlantis Class: Neave- for writing a fantastic 
plan on how to stop the silly seagulls from 
stealing Mr Grinlings lunch!  
Grace- for working hard in all subjects and 
completing difficult challenges in her maths!  
Leo- for putting so much work into his 
TTrockstars to improve his speed and fluency 
with all his time tables! 
Enterprise Class: Theo – Wow (Being inspired 
by Italian films and teaching himself to count to 
30 in Italian, Mamma Mia!)  
Jack – Writing (Writing a story about Superhero 
Mum and her sidekick Jack!) 
 Lucy- Wow 
(Lucy has been so helpful at home this week, m
aking lunch and endless cups of tea)  
Lewis – Writing (For creating a great regional 
dialect dictionary of Lancashire terms) 
Endeavour Class: Leo R Writing Star: Rising to 
the challenge and trying to include different 
types of punctuation and powerful verbs in all 
his work.  
Harrison N Writing Star: Great attitude to high 
school preparation and taking care filling in his 
transition pack from secondary school.  
Lois  Behaviour Star: Having a mature and calm 
attitude to high school transition and always 
adding pearls of wisdom to our transition 
Tuesday discussions. Thank you Lois! 
Harrison C Wow Star: Working so hard every 
day and having a great go at all the tasks set. I 



 

 

love you sharing your work with me too. Well 
done Harrison! 

Enrichment Activities: 

We have some avid bakers in Enterprise class 
both Harry and Ruby have been baking 
chocolaty goods!  
Daisy B has been building Lego scenes with 
Grandma! 

  
Making Rainbows and Mark Making. 

 

 
 

   
Maddie started her “Summer 
outdoor reading challenge” by 
reading the last chapter up a 

tree! (Mum was supervising though!) 
Hallie – making numbers. 
 

Quotes from our children: 
Discovery- Kadey, ‘The bubbles fly like the bees so 
they help.’ 

Atlantis- Grace- ‘I like the soap bubbles story 
the most. I love the idea that bubbles can 
pollinate flowers without damaging them. I 
would like to visit Japan to blow soap bubbles.’ 
 

Leo- ‘I like the space story because it’s really cool 
how people can go out into space back at Earth 
from far away.’ 
 

Parent Comments: 
 

  
‘Appreciate you taking the time to zoom.’ 
‘We love robot Bingo-something different.’ 
 

Phone Calls Home: Phone Calls Home: We are 
really enjoying our Zoom Conferencing with 
Year Groups. This week, Mesghali and Mrs 
Lever met all our new EYFS children and 
parents. We are really looking forward to them 
joining our school. 
We have not been able to arrange year group 
drop ins due to DFE regulations. We have 
however managed to open a part time Y6 
bubble from Monday. 
 

Please be assured of our ongoing support (if we 
can help in any way, please do get in touch) 
and most importantly our prayers for you 
during these difficult times. If you wish to 
speak to me, please email me and I will call you 
as soon as possible. Stay safe. 
 

Dates for your diaries: 
Monday 6th July-Y6 Bubble opens. 
Friday 10th July-Transition Zoom Meetings. 
EYFS-Mrs Horn and Mr Pitcher. 
Y2-Miss Topping 
Y4-Mrs Cookson 
Keeping In Touch Zoom Meetings. 
Atlantis-Mrs Horn and Mr Pitcher 
Enterprise-Miss Topping 
Year 5-Mrs Cookson 
Thursday 16th July-Last day for Nursery, 
EYFS,Y1 and Y6. 
Friday 17th July-Y6 Leaver’s Service in church at 
2pm. 
-Last day for Key Worker children. 
Information via Dojo. 
School Closed-Monday 20th July for Staff 
INSET training day which was cancelled in 
June.  
 

 


